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March 22, 2023 
 
Vincent Lacozzi 
Hampton River Marina, LLC 
55 Harbor Road 
Hampton, NH 03842 
 
Subject Site: Hampton – Hampton River Marina, 55 Harbor Road 
   DES Site #199209019, UST #0110776 
 

Underground Storage Tank Closure Report, prepared by Tomforde 
Environmental Services, LLC, dated April 15, 2022 

 
Dear Mr. Lacozzi: 
 
The New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) has completed its review of 
the above-referenced report related to the removal of Tank #4 (10,000-gallon gasoline) and Tank #5 
(10,000-gallon diesel), and other information in our files for the referenced site. NHDES approves 
the report as meeting the requirements of Env-Or 408.10. 
 
Based upon the information contained in the report, it does not appear that a discharge of petroleum 
that would ultimately impact surface water or groundwater of the State has occurred related to these 
tanks. Therefore, NHDES will not require additional investigation or remedial measures related to 
these tank removals. 
 
The owner(s) of this facility must meet the requirements of the N.H. Administrative Rules Env-Or 
600, Contaminated Site Management. That is, groundwater at the site must continue to meet 
drinking water quality standards. The owner shall not undertake any activities that might result in 
Ambient Groundwater Quality Standards being exceeded at the site. 
 
NHDES reserves the right (under N.H. Administrative Rules Env-Or 600, Contaminated Site 
Management) to require hydro-geological investigations and/or remedial measures, if further 
information indicating the need for such work becomes known. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Andrew C. Fulton, P.G. 
Oil Remediation and Compliance Bureau 
Tel: (603) 271-7376 
Email: andrew.c.fulton@des.nh.gov 
 
ec: Margaret Bastien, P.E., ORCB  
 Hampton Health Officer 
 Chad Tomforde, P.G., Tomforde Environmental Services, LLC 

 
Route/ec:  Renée Strondak, P.G., ORCB 
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